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CHICAGO November 16. 2011

To the President and Members of the City Council:

Your Committee on Finance having had under consideration

A communication recommending the re-appointment of Peter J. Coccaro and
Eleanor S. Hollander as members of Special Service Area Number 4, the 95th Street
Commission.

Having had the same under advisement, begs leave to report and recommend that
your Honorable Body pass the proposed

Ordinance Transmitted Herewith
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This recommendation was concurred in by (a^iva voce vote^)
of members of the committee with dissenting vote(s)7-
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